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I oppose this measure. We already have safeguards in place. Oregon is already 

much harder to develop projects in when compared to most other states. This 

measure will bad for constituents as it will impact both large and small businesses 

and increase costs thru the added cost to develop all properties.  

 

We need our representatives to help make Oregon a better place to do business and 

in invest in, not worse. Please do your part to help.   


